
From: Cathy Schuh   
Sent: Wednesday, March 09, 2022 6:25 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Cc: Marcia Polenberg-Ramsay   
Subject: 524 1st street support for renovation 
 
 
 
Hello 
I live at 525 S 1st, across the street from Marcia Polenberg and Ted Ramsey.  I am in full support 
of their renovation.  The kitchen is the heart of the home! And making our kitchens in our 
historic homes is an important part of continuing to attract and keep families living in 
downtown historic neighborhoods.  Marcia and Ted are great caretaker of their historic home! 
And a huge asset to our neighborhood. 
 
Cathy Schuh 
525 S 1st st 
Ann Arbor 
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